< South Avenue Primary School

South Avenue, Sittingbourne, Kent ME10 45U
Telephone: 01795 477750
Email: headteacher@southavenue.Rent.sch.uk

Head of School: Miss Tracy Cadwallader

12th October 2022

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians
HARVEST

On Thursday 29™ September 2022, we will be holding a Harvest festival assembly for the
children. Each class will contribute to the assembly with either a song or a poem, as in previous
years. We appreciate that recent circumstances have made times trickier than ever however,
we would like to support our local food bank, Trussell Trust, again this year and therefore,
would greatly appreciate any donations that you can make for this charity - no matter how big
or small.

If you would like to make a contribution to The Trussell Trust, there will be a box in each
classroom for your child/ren to put this in.

The Trussell Trust is a national charity which helps local people in crisis. The charity will gladly
take donations of non-perishable food items in tins, jars or packets, ideally with a use-by date
beyond January 2023. The Trust also accept toiletries, cleaning and sanitary items.

Donations of the following top 10 items will be most welcomed:-

Tinned Meats Milk (UHT or powdered)  Laundry Detergents sittingbourne ¢
Tinned Fish Custard & Rice pudding Toilet Rolls r ‘
Tinned Fruit Squash & Long Life Juice g@; U d bm] k
Pasta sauces Tea & Coffee O

We will be holding the assembly on Thursday 29™ September but ask that all donated items
be brought into school with your child by the morning of Friday 215" October 2022, via their
classroom please.

With grateful thanks for your support
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Miss Cadwallader
Head of School
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